
William Parker
520 E. Florida Street
Holbrook, AZ 86025

October 11, 2007

Hon. Gary King
New Mexico Attorney General 
408 Galisteo Street
Villagra Building
Santa Fe, NM 87501

Dear Attorney General King,

On August 2, 2007, I sent a letter to you in an attempt to bring to your attention concerns I 
have regarding possible unethical behavior on the part of staff members at The New 
Mexico Museum of Natural History & Science and that I was threatened by legal reprisal 
through your office by the Chairman of the Department of Cultural Affairs for bringing this 
matter to his attention.  

On September 12, 2007 I received a reply from a member of your staff stating that your 
office could not provide legal advice to me because I am not a State official of New 
Mexico.  I am confused by this reply because I was not asking for legal advice from your 
office.  Instead I was attempting to bring to your attention concerns of unethical behavior 
by state employees, and that I was subjected to an unwarranted threat of reprisal through 
your office by a state official for bringing my concerns to his attention.
  
I respectfully repeat my request that your office will exercise its oversight function and 
examine my questions about the professional behavior on the part of New Mexico state 
employees. 

Sincerely, 

William Parker


